
                

                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~       Reconciliation: 

    Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.               Kinsman, IL        After Sunday & Wednesday Mass        

    Sundays        - 9:00 a.m.               Father Joshua Miller, Pastor                                 or 

            Father Josh / Clerical needs:  815-634-4171 Ext. 2      By appointment: 815-634-4171 

            Deacon Bill (William Dunn):  815-634-4171 Ext. 3     Ext 2 

       Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary website: www.stmaryassumptionparish.org 

        Parish Secretary: Laura Uher: 815-634-4171 Ext. 1       e-mail:  secretary@abvcc.org            

                    Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or lteam5425@gmail.com           
                  Funeral Dinner Chairperson: Susan Carey: 815-651-6519  -  Prayer Chain Contact: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 
 

        July 13, 2025                                                Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

            Mass Schedule                                                        Mass Intentions                                              Collections – 7/6/2025   
 

      Sun.     -    July     13           9:00 a.m.         Steve Maier - Dave & Pam Brockman            Sunday……………...$ 1,263.00  
      Wed.    -    July     16           8:30 a.m.         Mary Brockman - John T. Walsh &             Peter’s Pence……….        15.00 

                  Dana Davis            Food Truck…………      110.00               

      Sun.    -     July     20           9:00 a.m.         Zach Pogliano - John & Jodi Walsh       “Your Offering is most appreciated!”            
                                   and Family  
 

      Sunday Mass:                                                  July Stewardship                             
      

           Lector: Kathy Vint                     Servers: Austin & McKenna Brockman                Eucharistic Minister:  Carrie Sulzberger 

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

• Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 
women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters, all first responders, and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful 
support. (Please see the list of those in need of ongoing prayerful support posted on the bulletin board in the vestibule. If any 

additions or corrections need to be made, please contact Laurie Miller - e-mail address & phone number listed above.)  

• Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins. Thank you. 

• An invitation….Come and join us for a fabulous afternoon! - Assumption Church - 2nd Annual Summer Pig Roast - Wed. 

July 23rd - Berst Hall (180 S. Kankakee St.), Coal City - 12:00 p.m. - ? - Serving BBQ pork, Dad’s potatoes, potato salad, 

macaroni salad, Italian pasta salad, cole slaw, Mac n cheese, Eloté, garden salad, various desserts, water and lemonade - 
Why? It’s summer! Come on out and meet your fellow parishioners and neighbors. Have some grub as well! 

• Just an FYI…If the math is correct, we currently have $704.00 set aside to sponsor one of the Mobile Food Trucks that       

St. Lawrence in South Wilmington hosts once a month. At this time, it’s not clear the total amount it would take to do so. It 

has been $1,200.00 in the past, but costs have more than likely gone up. We hope to have more information on a sponsorship 
in the future. Until then, keep up the good work!!! (The donation basket is in the back of the church.) 

• Quo Vadis Days – Sunday, July 27 – Wednesday, July 30,2025 – Mundelein Seminary, Mundelein, IL – Quo Vadis is a 

camp led by Chicago and Joliet Seminarian, open to young men who have graduated middle school and have an openness to 

growing in discipleship and fraternity, and learning more about the priesthood. For more information and/or to register, see 

the flyer on the bulletin board in the vestibule for the QR code to scan. 

• A special Anniversary Mass celebration with Bishop Ronald Hicks - We joyfully invite all couples celebrating 25, 50, and 

50+ years of marriage to attend the 2025 Anniversary Mass. The Mass will take place Sunday, August 17, 2025 at 2:00 p.m., 

at the Cathedral of St. Raymond Nonnatus in Joliet (604 N Raynor Ave.) The Mass is celebrated in a mixture of English and 

Spanish. If you’re planning on attending, please register at https://forms.office.com/r/qu9fbEpfkr. 

• FULLY ALIVE AT 35…45…55…65 (and between!) - Are you looking for more in life? Ready for a new adventure? The 
Servants of the Holy Heart of Mary invite you to join us as we reflect on our faith journeys, gifts, and life experiences and 

consider the future path they may point to. A free 3-part virtual retreat via Zoom meeting on Saturday mornings. Date: 

August 9,16, & 23. Time: 9:00-11:30 CT. Cost: No charge. It is our gift to you. Presenters: Sr. Evelyn Varboncoeur, sscm; 
Sr. Linda Hatton, sscm; Sr.Amy Mejia, sscm; Kathy Brady-Murfin, Vocation Director. To Register: email to Kathy at 

sscm.vocations@gmail.com or call 815-814-1414. 

• In case you weren’t aware… If you are having a Mass said on behalf of a loved one here at Sacred Heart, you are welcome to 

bring the gifts up at offertory.  If you wish to take advantage of this special opportunity, we ask that as the ushers come 

forward to get the collection baskets, you quietly exit your pew and make your way to the back of the church. Wait until the 
ushers have finished taking up the collection.  Everyone will then respectfully process to the front of the church as a group.  

After having presented Father with the gifts, please bow together, with folded hands, and exit to one of the side aisles, so that 

the ushers may then step forward to present our monetary offering. That’s it!  A loving gesture in service and remembrance.  

• Don’t forget….CCD may be in recess…but Mass is still celebrated every Sunday!!! 

• We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!!! We are a worship site in service of 
the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish.  If you’d like to become a member of our parish, a registration form can 

be made available upon request, or by visiting the Parish website at www.stmaryassumptionparish.org. If you have 

questions or need further assistance, please contact our parish secretary, Laura, at 815-634-4171 Ext 1. Thank you! 

• Word of Life - “Adopting Andrew has made us more aware of God's power and of his love for us. We realize that 

he always has a perfect plan for our lives.” Read more at www.bit.ly/AdoptionLoveStory. - USCCB Secretariat of 

Pro-Life Activities - “An Adoption Love Story”.  

• Stewardship – July 13, 2025 (15th Sunday in Ordinary Time) – Compliments of the Diocese of Dodge City, KS – “The good 
Samaritan was also a good steward, giving his time and his treasure to meet his neighbor's need. At the end of this familiar 

story, Jesus urges his hearers – and us – to go and do the same!”  


